
We want to send out a big THANK YOU to all those 

who help keep our Food Pantry up and going.  

To those who pick up food on Monday                   

mornings, those who pack bags and boxes of 

food and those who are faithful in coming on 

Monday afternoons.  There is a basket in the foyer for      

donations of food and other goods.  The Food Pantry is 

always in need of diapers … of all sizes.  If you are able, 

please bring a box or bag of diapers by the church and 

place them in or near the Food Pantry donation basket. 

Do you enjoy being around children?  Love to 

hear their chatter and laughter?  If so, we have 

the perfect opportunity for you! Children’s 

Church is looking for teachers and helpers.  All 

lesson plans and activities are provided for you.  You just 

need to show up and show an interest in helping our         

children see and feel the love of Jesus. If you are                            

interested or would like more information, please contact 

Beth Metcalfe or Mary Beth Hill.  You can also sign up in the 

foyer. 

Young at Hearts will meet Tuesday, Feb. 1  at    

12 noon at O’Neil’s in Harrisonburg for their 

monthly luncheon.  If you are 55 or older, and 

still “young at heart,” we invite you to join us 

for some good food and good company.  Plus 

we have a good time.  Please contact Carolyn Swartz at 

540. 820-9798 if you plan to attend.  

Caring Cards will meet on Tuesday, Feb 1 at 10 am at the 

church.  If you would be willing to write get well wishes or 

notes of encouragement to our church family, please join 

them.  There may also be a little chitchat and laughter!!  

Sermon Title:  Putting Down Roots 

Scripture: Colossians 2:1-7 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members:  Carolyn Roller, Susan Meadows & family, Jackie 

Dunsmore, Terri Shifflett & family, Cindy Kite 

Happy Birthday to … 

27th - Jean Houff 

28th - Peggy Lucas 

30th - Sarah Simmons 

Feb. 1st - Jackie Dunsmore & Megan Kile 

2nd - Reid Hill 

3rd - Gary Ruleman 

4th - Pat Lynn & Ron Castle 

5th - Scott Herron 

Beginning Monday, January 31, I will be 

out of the office for approximately 4 

weeks due to having knee revision        

surgery on Tuesday, February 1.  You can 

always reach me by email or text           

message.  Or you can contact Pastor Dan 

at 540-292-4028 or danprdm@gmail.com.  Thanks! Cindy 

January 27, 2022 

Do you enjoy a warm beverage or juice, a light snack and some fellowship time before and/or after the 

worship service each Sunday morning?  If so, we need some folks to step up and volunteer to make coffee, 

set out snacks and clean up on Sunday mornings.  Coffee making instructions are in the kitchen, and there’s 

help available if you need it.  Coffee and snacks are provided; however, if you would like to bring additional 

snacks, that would be great!  Grab a friend or friends, or a family member and sign up for a week.  Or sign 

up as a committee.  Without the help of our church family, we will not be able to continue offering this     

ministry.  Questions or need more information, please contact Julie Ritchie or Jackie Dunsmore.  Hey!  No 

one is signing up!!  Please give it a one Sunday try … it might be easier than you think!!! 


